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Who are our Governors and what do they do?

David Eglese, is the Chair of our Local Governing Committee. 
David was elected as Chair by the committee members.  At 
each meeting, David takes the committee through the meeting 
agenda and invites discussion around each agenda item. 

Lis Smith is our Staff Governor. Lis was elected by the staff at 
Cringle Brook. During meetings, Lis will give a view point from a 
staff perspective.

Michelle Obied and Zoe Rigby are Parent 
Governors. They were both was elected to the 
committee by parents at Cringle Brook. At 
meetings, Michelle and Zoe can provide a 
parent's point of view. 

Our Local Governing Committee is made up of 7 people. These members are made up 
of from people from our community, from our schools and from our parent body. The 
local governing committee meets 5 times every year to discuss the educational 
performance, financial performance and the future focus of the schools.

Lisa Vyas, our Executive Headteacher is responsible for the day to 
day management of the Trust schools. Lisa provides information to 
the Governors to help them develop a strategic focus, to ensure 
school money is well spent and to ensure that pupils are achieving 
their targets.

Kevin Moran is a Community Trustee. Philippa Bird is 
a Community Governor Like all our Governors and 
Trustees Kevin and Philippa bring their skills to the 
LGC and contribute to the effective governance 
and success of the school.
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